
MASKING 
MANDATES REMOVED

 March 21, 2022:

Public Transit
Long-term care, retirement homes and
other health care settings, congregate
care and living settings (including
homes for individuals with
developmental disabilities), shelters, jails

Masking requirements were removed in most places
(including schools) except: 

Individuals are encouraged
to continue to wear masks as
an added layer of protection
against COVID-19. 


